
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, October 24 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• We are looking forward to having you support our Gulls on Friday night against Cascade. 
The game starts at 7 pm.  We are the home team so students with ASB can get in for FREE!  
We highly recommend that you park on the North parking lot and enter the stadium 
through the North ticket booth. No backpacks are permitted into the stadium. 

• Hey Seagulls! It's spooky season, which means that we are gearing up for the annual Trunk 
or Treat event held in the Main Gym parking lot on October 29th. From 5-7 PM, grab your 
friends, family, and future seagulls, and join us for some sweet treats and lots of fun!! All 
club advisors, please check your emails to sign up ASAP for trunk decorating! Also, we 
need candy, so check out Pookie- our candy donation box located in the office. SO, if you 
have bags of candy that you would like to donate, give Pookie a visit. 

• What are you doing this weekend? Plan to make any art, music, dance video or write? If 
you do, then you should be thinking about making something for the PTA Reflections 
Contest. Paint, draw, or do something digital. Make some art and return it with the form 
before the Deadline of November 15th. Permission forms can be found in any art room or 
the main office. 

• There will be a boys wrestling pre-season meeting right after school on Wednesday, 
November 13th in the gym classroom. If you are interested in turning out this season, 
please stop by this informational meeting with Coach Palabrica! 

• FIRST DAY of GIRLS BASKETBALL TRYOUTS will be November 18th 2024 from 5:30-
7:45pm *You should be able to find all paperwork online in FinalForms. PLEASE, DO NOT 
WAIT! *Make sure your physical is up-to-date, if not, schedule an appointment 
immediately.   Hope to see you on the hardwood…Coach Mac 

 
 
Today in sports 

• Girls soccer vs Stanwood at Lincoln field at 7:00 

• Girls swim vs Monroe at Everett Y at 2:30 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


